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The Planning Commission has postponed
this evening’s meeting and public hearing of:

“The Preserve” Special Exception for Open Space Subdivision (934 ac. total)
& Open Space (542.2 ac.)

Ingham Hill and Bokum Roads (Map 55, 56 & 61/ Lots 6, 3, 15, 17, 18)
Residence Conservation C District, Aquifer Protection Area

Applicant: River Sound Development LLC Agent: Robert A. Landino, P.E.

The Commission will hold a special meeting
for this matter next Wednesday, January 12,
2005 at 7:30 p.m. at the Middle School
Auditorium, 60 Sheffield Street.



